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, LOCAL POLICE, LOCAL KNOWLEDGE

From Myself and the team we hope this letter finds you well. Please find below some information re-
garding some of the crimes reported for the month of November and other information in relation to
the ward. Recently Shirley North SNT have been conducting local operations to target prolific shoplift-
ing, these have proven successful and we have apprehended two of the most prolific on the ward and
as a result we have seen a sharp decline in reports.

Priorities

. Increased patrols along
Woodmere avenue due
to drug related ASB re-
ports

. Patrols and crime pre-
vention advise around
The Glade, Gladeside
and surrounding area.

D Patrols around The
Stroud Green estate to
reduce ASB related
crimes.

EVENTS AND OTHER NEWS

o CUPPA WITH A COPPER,
SHIRLEY Q CAFE,
05/12/2024,10AM-11AM

. STREET BRIEFING, THE GALDE
CORNER OF THE ROSEARY,

CRIMES REPORTED

Below is some of the crimes that have been reported for November
2024.
LORNE GARDENS 01/11/2024 ATTEMPTED BURGLARY

Suspects were seen driving up and down the road in a black Audi,
two males then exited the vehicle and tried the victims front door
handle after having looked around in the rear of the property, sus-
pects did not gain entry and left the scene.

ASHTREE WAY 02/11/2024 THEFT OF MOTOR VEHICLE

Victims vehicle was stolen in the early hours of the morning, victim
still had keys to the vehicle and the vehicle was parked opposite
the house.

WOODMERE AVENUE 08/11/2024 VEHCILE INTERFERENCE
Suspects tried the handle of victims vehicle door and then attempt-
ed to try the handle of the neighbours vehicle in the early hours of
the morning, entry was not gained in either vehicle.

FAIRHAVEN AVENUE 06/11/2024 ATTEMPTED BURGLARY

Suspects attempted to use a crowbar to gain entry to victims gar-
age, suspects were unable to gain entry and left the crowbar on the
scene.

LORNE GARDENS 25/11/2024 THEFT OF MOTOR VEHICLE

Victim had parked their vehicle on their driveway and two suspects
were seen a little while later walking up and down the road, at
which they stopped and walked back towards victims vehicle, vehi-
cle was stolen a short while later.

17/12/2024, 5PM-6PM

ADVICE
. CUPPA WITH A COPPER, It is the time of year where we see a sharp increase in theft, burglary and
SHIRLEY Q CAFE, 09/01/2024, robbery offences, We advice that residents keep vehicles locked when not
10AM-11AM in use even if you are only away from your vehicle for a short time, it is al-

so advised to use extra measures such as a steering wheel lock.

In regards to homes we advise that residents double lock doors where pos-
sible and consider installing ring door bells and security lighting that covers
both the front and rear of the property.

Furthermore if residents visit shopping areas it is advised to keep phones
out of sight wherever possible.

CONTACT DETAILS :
If you would like to receive the a’}vﬁ;‘yﬁfﬁ?;?ggg""

monthly update and get the latest

Telephone 101

Email - SNmailbox-ShirleyNorthSNT@met.police.uk o . ) .
statistics and information in please

The new number
to call to contact
your local police

You can now follow us on NextDoor.co.uk .
email the team and ask to be on

our mailing list .




